
      
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  Common Council 
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: June 10, 2024 
Re:       Open Position on Plan & Architectural Review Commission- Marjorie Stoneman 
 
Recently, Marjorie Stoneman interviewed for a position Plan & Architectural Review 
Commission.  Marjorie is a co-founder of Whitewater Unites Lives.  Marjorie's dedication to the 
City of Whitewater is evident through her ongoing contributions and her vision for the future of 
our city's planning and architecture. Her insights and leadership will be invaluable to the 
commission.  
 
Considering Marjorie Stoneman's qualifications, experience, and dedication to the City of 
Whitewater, I recommend her for the Park & Architectural Review Commission.  
 
 
 
 
 
Best- 

 
John S. Weidl, City Manager 
 
JSW/RLM 
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